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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION V 

1450 MARIA LANE 
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596-5368 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear 

SUBJECT: RESOLUTION OF INSPECTION FINDINGS 

REFERENCE: Letter from R. M. Rosenblum, SCE, to Mr. L. F. Miller, NRC, 
dated August 3, 1992 

The referenced letter provided your response to minor program implementation .weaknesses. These weaknesses were identified by NRC inspectors during San 
Onofre Unit 1 Licensed Operator Simulator Requalification Training from June 
10 through 12, 1992 and were documented in NRC Inspection Report No. 50-206
92-21.  

We have reviewed your responses and corrective actions to the inspection 
findings and find them appropriate. Results of your corrective actions will 
be verified during future inspections.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Sincerely, 

L. F. Miller, Jr., Chief 
Reactor Safety Branch 

cc: 
R. M. Rosenblum, SCE 
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bcc: 
J. B. Martin, RV 
K. E. Perkins, RV 
C. W. Caldwell, SRI 
J. 0. Bradfute, Project Manager 
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